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Dear 2025 graduates,

     Congratulations on all of your hard work and
accomplishments in your educational endeavors.
But more importantly, congratulations on being
here with us today as who you are. Your identity
is your own and cannot be taken from you.
 

Being here, living authentically, means that you
have dared to be powerful and that power never
needs to be validated by the outside world. 

Our experiences, our pitfalls, our triumphs are all
meant to shape us. Embrace all of it. Embrace the
person who you were, who you are today, and
especially embrace who you will become. In the
end, you will live your life authentically and
unabashedly.

At the end of the day, it will be us and our
community of truth, love, and light that will move
forward together. Shine your light and share it in
your community. Let your light be the sun to
someone who needs it in the darkness. 

Congratulations, class of 2025. May your light
illuminate us all.

Sincerely and with joy,

Dr. Brandon H. Haddock
Director    

Life Healing Light Nature Magic Spirit 


